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Community Meeting  
There will be no community meeting this month. 
 
Community Happy Hour is August 6th 
First Friday Happy Hour will be at the Diamond 
Tavern.  Specials include $3 drafts, $3 sliders, $0.50 
wings, and 15% off anything on the menu. 
 
Battle of MLK Blvd Softball Game 
Play Ball!!!  Come join us to play or watch the 
Ridgely's Delight Raiders travel into rival territory to 
defeat the Pigtown Pigs on Saturday, August 7th in 
Carroll Park.  We will begin grilling the pork around 
11am with a game time of 12pm.  Revenge for last 
year's narrow defeat is at stake.  Interested players 
should email Chris Conlon at cjc7913@yahoo.com.  
 
Urbanite has issues (Lots of them) 
We have issues with everything Baltimoreans love. 
Introducing Urbanite e-zines. Get your weekly fix of 
arts and culture, food and drink, home and design, 
style and shopping, and green and sustainable 
topics by signing up for any or all of Urbanite’s e-
zines today. They’re free and delivered right to your 
inbox. Sign up for FREE at urbanitebaltimore.com. 
 
Bulk Trash Pick Up is Back! 
Bulk trash pick up has returned to the city of 
Baltimore.  Residents may now call 311 or visit the 
311 online site (address below) to request a pick up. 
https://baltimore.customerservicerequest.org/web_in
take_balt/Controller 
It may take the city up to 4 business days to remove 
your trash. Three items are allowed per pick up. No 
auto parts or building materials (including paint, 
flammable or hazardous waste) will be picked up.  
Please identify your trash for bulk pick up and place 
items out by 7am on pickup day. 

 

 

National Night Out 
On Tuesday, August 3rd, 2010, the Baltimore City 
Police Department invites neighborhoods throughout 
the city to join forces with thousands of communities 
nationwide to help celebrate the 27th Annual 
National Night Out.  Residents and friends of 
residents will be congregated in Conway Park to 
participate in the celebration of this year’s night out.  
Please note, this is a Pot Luck celebration…..Please 
bring your favorite dish and beverage.  Hot dogs, 
Hamburgers will sodas will be provided by the 
Ridgely’s Delight Association. The celebration 
begins nationally at 6pm, and food will begin being 
served at 7pm. 
  

National Night out is designed to: 
 •  Have citizens become more aware of the 
importance in crime-prevention programs, and what 
impact citizens’ participation can have on reducing 
crime, drugs, and violence within the community.  
•  Strengthen neighborhoods and police-community 
partnerships by sending a message to criminals that 
Baltimore’s neighborhoods are organized in their 
efforts to prevent crime.  
 

National Night Out is sponsored by the National 
Association of Town Watch, The Mayor’s Office of 
Baltimore City and the Baltimore City Police 
Department.  Please contact Mark James at 410- 
499-0183 or dufour.sail@yahoo.com for any 
additional information 

 

Renovations 
If you are making external renovations to your 
home, they must conform with historic standards 
established by Baltimore City's Commission for 
Historical and Architectural Preservation 
(CHAP). Please contact out neighborhood CHAP 
representative at CHAP@ridgelysdelight.org for 
assistance with the approval process. For building 
permits, call 410-396-3360. 
 
 
 

Thank you to Baltimore Office Supply 
for printing the Ridgley’s Record! 
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““……aa  wwiinnddooww  aass  uunniiqquuee  aass  tthhee  cciittyy  ffoorr  

wwhhiicchh  iitt  wwaass  ddeessiiggnneedd””  
 

REVOLUTION is a Baltimore based 
company that utilizes modern 

technology while at the same time 
providing the most historically 
accurate windows in the city. 

 
 Our services include assisting in the local 
CHAP approval process and installation. 

Contact us today to schedule a free 
consultation. 
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Information...On the Record 
Read it before you receive it.   
Go to http://www.ridgelysdelight.org/record/ to read 
next month’s Record up to a week before it’s 
delivered. If you would like to contribute any 
information or comments to the Ridgley’s Record, 
please email Michele at mvitolo@umaryland.edu 
before the 22nd of each month. We will try to include 
as much contributed material as time and space 
permits. 
 


